

Union Road, Romford, RM7 0HG School contact number: 01708 932710 School email: info@concordiaacademy.co.uk

Thursday, 06 May 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

## RE: Eid al-Fitr 2021

As you may be aware, Eid al-Fitr celebrations are taking place next week from Wednesday 12 May to Thursday 13 May 2021. If your child will be absent due to these celebrations, please ensure that you call the office on the day of the absence or alternatively inform the main office prior to the absence to ensure that this will be authorised.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the main office.

Yours sincerely,

Concordia Academy



